
      
General Meeting 

When:    November 17
th 

at 6:30 PM 

Where:  This meeting will need to be completed remotely. 

                          Link for meeting will be provided through email. 

Questions:   If you have questions you can contact the BMMA Board through the  

BMMA website at www.bmmamusic.org 

IMPORTANT:  If you want to attend the meeting please email the board so we can get your email as a 

part of our mailing list.  This will allow us to send you important music dept./ BMAA emails. 

Why Get involved. 

  Support all aspects of the BMRSD music programs 

• Stage Bands (All grade levels) 

• Color guard (High School and Middle School) 

• Winter percussion 

• Marching Band 

• Instructor Compensation 

  How we support the programs 

• Scholarships (College as well as private lessons) 

• Assist with instrument rentals 

• Bus rentals for events 

• Help with instrument repairs 

• Volunteer at all music programs 

BMMA is always looking for people to bring new ideas and ways to assist us in helping our children 

bring beautiful music to the towns of Blackstone and Millville and beyond. 

www.bmmamusic.org 


